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Friends:
Pennsylvania's high Corporate Net Income Tax rate is the second-highest in the country – and it's costing us jobs and the ability to attract large companies to our state! 
There's never been a better opportunity to see the CNI lowered than this year. As you may know, Gov. Tom Wolf proposed lowering the CNI during his state budget address. There is also bipartisan support to cut the CNI.
That's why we need your help. Please be sure to follow (Local Chamber/Association Name) on social media and comment, share, and repost to your social media accounts. Don't forget to use the hashtag #CuttheCNI. Also, please plan to join us for our Social Media Takeover Day on Tuesday, June 7.
Thank you for helping to make Pennsylvania more competitive!

